
Dear Sixth grade student and parents/guardians,

We’d like to welcome your child to the Mars Hill team.  Although this is a 
most unusual start to the 2020-2021 school year, we are excited to have you.  We 
know you probably have lots of questions. This packet was designed to give you 
essential information for how to get started with remote learning and hopefully 
answer some of those questions.  We also request the following from you as soon 
as possible, preferably before August 17th (first remote day).

It is very important that we have communication with each other during 
remote learning, Each teacher will be sending out a weekly blast to keep parents 
informed of their child’s weekly learning. In order to ensure that you are getting our 
weekly emails, please send an email to your child’s homeroom teacher. You will find 
your child’s homeroom teacher listed on their schedule. Please email that teacher 
the following information.:

1. Your child’s first and last name (very important)
2. email where you would like to receive updates
3. any additional emails 

Homeroom teacher emails:

Anissa Haney          Anissa.Haney@cabarrus.k12.nc.us
Elizabeth Stamey   Elizabeth.Stamey@cabarrus.k12.nc.us
Deanna Jones  Deanna.Jones@cabarrus.k12.nc.us
Taylor Hammill Taylor.Hammill@cabarrus.k12.nc.us

We are looking forward to a great year.  Please read through the next few pages to 
ensure a successful transition to middle school.  Remember, we are all going through 
this situation together.  We are here to support you and your child in any way that 
we can.

Warmest regards,
The Mars Hill Team
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